
Votesawant (Fri, 19 Jul 2019 at 12:33 PM) 
 
Hello Mx. Fox Blackhorn, 
 
Thank you for alerting us of this PDC.  
 
It seems that the person who submitted this complaint misinterpreted the law around 
the limit of anonymous campaign donations we can take. Our campaign has raised over 
$200,000 - 1% of which is $2,000. The law says that campaigns can accept and retain 
anonymous contributions of 1% of contributions received in the calendar year, or $300, 
whichever is greater. $2,000 is the greater number and we have only received $408, 
which is far below that amount.  
 
I called the Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission to confirm that my interpretation of 
the law is correct, and they affirmed that we have not exceeded the amount and that 
this complaint is invalid.  
 
Please let me know if you need any further information from our campaign.  
 
Thank you! 
 
In struggle,  
Emerson Johnson l Outreach Coordinator    
 


